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                                                                                                                 Friday 20th December 2024 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

We've made it! Thank you to everyone that attended our performances this week, I'm sure you will agree the 

children were fantastic and I am sure you are as proud of them as we are. 

Thank you also for your continued support in 2024, we couldn't have made the progress we have in school without 

you. We are excited to see what next year brings. 

From all the staff at Cumberworth we wish all our families a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

See you all in 2025! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the Week! 

 

Attenborough – Arthur 

Sharman - Elspeth 

Lenny – Rory 

Roberts - Alice 

 

Whole School Attendance Figures 

Our target is 97% attendance. 

 

Attendance W/C 9.12.24 This Week 

Whole School 97.96% 97.88% 

Reception 99.44% 98.89% 

Year 1 98.67% 96.67% 

Year 2 99.52% 99.52% 

Year 3 98% 97% 

Year 4 97.65% 95.29% 

Year 5 94.76% 99.05% 

 

 
 

Florence, Erin, Olivia, Emma, Madeleine, Eve, 

Ivy, Felix, Lola, Alexander & Poppy, we hope you 

enjoy your birthday over the holidays. We can’t 

wait to hear all about it when we get back to 

school. 

 

Staffing update 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Keaveney who has been part 

of our lunchtime team from September.  

We would also like to congratulate Miss Houghland on her 

first pregnancy! Miss Houghland will hopefully be with us 

until the week after Easter and we will let you know details 

of her maternity cover as soon as we can after Christmas. 

 

Sunshine Club 

If you need to speak to a member of Sunshine staff after 

4:30pm, please ring the Sunshine number - 07719371218 

The answer phone for the school number is on from 4:30pm 

when after school clubs have finished. 

Thank you 
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Reminders 

• Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as 

fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and 

chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative 

offered.  

• PE Kit - should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain 

black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white 

hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE 

uniform or colourful leggings.  

• Nail varnish and jewellery should not be worn at school 

with the exception of stud earrings which should be 

taped over on PE days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

December  

20th – Break up 

January  

6th – School re opens 

17th – Sports Champion in School 

21st –Safety Rangers with Year 4 

27th – Young Voices 

Harry Potter Organ Event at Huddersfield Town Hall for the 

remaining Year 4/5’s 

28th – Year 1 Multiskills at Shelley College 9:30am- 12:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


